Dear Parents/Carers,

We have had a lovely week learning about harvest and we went to watch Year 3 lead our Harvest Festival service in Church on Monday. In maths we have been subitising, ordering pumpkins from smallest to largest and buying pumpkins from our Pumpkin Patch role play area using the correct coins.

On **Tuesday 15th October**, we are celebrating everything Welsh for Shwmae Day! Please dress your child in red, white and green colours.

On **Wednesday 16th October**, Colorfoto will be coming to school to take individual photographs of the children. If you would like a photo taken with younger siblings, please arrive at the main entrance at 8.45am.

On **Thursday 24th October** we will be holding a talent show for the end of our Happiness topic. Please help your child to learn something to perform for us. This could be a song, dance, jokes, sport skills, anything really!

The links for the sounds we have learned this week are as follows if you would like to reinforce them at home. I have also added a blending session if you would like to use it.

<u>h</u>

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/tujcltFN/XaZJzr1P

<u>r</u> https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/RYMp4FBa/CXGxttoF

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/UJFSKdnP/ZhyonK2r

V

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/73NQC0sS/hlJLPoG5

Learning to blend at home - session 3

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/YwDQNt3d/zMsjp71F

We have not had time to make model of a friend's face using clay and natural materials this week so if you are out and about this weekend and you stumble across any acorns, conkers, pine cones, sycamore wings, autumn leaves and anything else that would be a good addition to a clay face we would be very grateful if you would bring them in! (no nuts though please).

Thank you for your support and have a lovely weekend! Best Wishes,

Mrs Chapman and Miss Hopkins